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February 19, 2021
Dear GLA Families,

On February 18, 2021, the Great Lakes Academy Board of Directors voted unanimously to have GLA remain 100% virtual for the duration of the school year.  In making this decision, the board considered the parent survey results, Covid-19 infection rates in Oakland County and deployment of the vaccination.
We will continue to support our families and students in every way possible to ensure that we finish the school year successfully.

Thank you for your amazing support and partnership throughout the pandemic.
Mr. Philip Yaccick

Principal/CAO
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